REC'D APR 06 2012

Oregon

John A. Kitzhaber, MD, Governor

April 2,2012

Ms. Kate Stenberg

CDM

14432 SE Eastgate Wy STE 100
Bellvue, WA 98007

RE: SHPO Case No. 12-0048
USCGA Station Siuslaw River
Enviro assessment initiation
USCG
, Florence, Lincoln County

Dear Ms. Stenberg:

Parks and Recreation Department
State Historic Preservation Office

725 Summer St NE, Ste C

Salem, OR 97301-1266

(503) 986-0671

Fax (503) 986-0793
www.oregonheritage.org
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Our office recently received your report about the project referenced above. I have reviewed your report and
agree that the project will have no effect on any known cultural resources. No further archaeological

research is needed with this project.

Please be aware, however, that if during development activities you or your staff encounters any cultural
material (i.e., historic or prehistoric), all activities should cease immediately and an archaeologist should be
contacted to evaluate the discovery. Under state law (ORS 358.905-955) it is a Class B misdemeanor to
impact an archaeological site on public or private land in Oregon. Impacts to Native American graves and
cultural items are considered a Class C felony (ORS 97.740-760). If you have any questions regarding any
future discovery or my letter, feel free to contact our office at your convenience.

Sincerely,

e

Pennis Griffin, Ph.D., RPA
State Archaeologist

(503) 986-0674
dennis.griffin@state.or.us
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